
Dear Merrimack Families and District Staff~ 

  
Just a few minutes ago the Merrimack High School Tomahawks 
became Granite State Challenge State Champions!!!  Throughout this 
season we have watched this outstanding team as they met 
challenger after challenger and with each victory they showed us all 
how truly great Merrimack students are.  Not only are these students 
incredibly talented, throughout this season they also demonstrated 
exemplary sportsmanship and tremendous grace under pressure. 

  
Tonight’s game championship match was thrilling.  We offer 
congratulations to the Plymouth Bobcats for their great season and 
for giving us all they had!  
  
To Coach Campbell, Assistant Coach Mandra, and the entire 
Tomahawks Team, Scott Peyton, Alex Jobin, Troy Church,  Andrew 
Peyton, Nick Gacharna and Aidan Remick, we say thank you very 
much for providing so much fun during a tough time.  We have 
always known the excellence that exists among the students of our 
school district and we are so proud tonight to share that knowledge 
with the rest of the state.  
  
Congratulations!!! 

  
Mark McLaughlin 

Superintendent 

 


